
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Further to yesterday’s press release, Piraeus Bank would like to clarify that it does not expect any 
material financial or capital impact to arise from the supervisory inspection conducted by the Bank of 
Greece in relation to legacy issues of adherence to the supervisory framework and internal policies. 

 

 

Athens, September 20, 2017 

 

 


